
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

May 31, 2014
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn I’ll Go Where You Want Me to Go Hymn # 573

Scripture Focus Galatians 2:20

Sabbath School Theme Following His Example Stephanie McIntyre

Bible Study Christ, the Law and the Gospel Ron Stagg

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Ron Stagg

Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Margaret Moore

Hymn of Praise Great Is Thy Faithfulness Hymn # 100

Scripture Reading Isaiah 43:2 Justina Stagg

Children’s Offering Svetlana Stagg

Children’s Time Amy Chafe

Offering NAD Evangelism Justina Stagg

Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671

Morning Prayer Justina Stagg

Special Music            Leah Smallwood

Sermon  Margaret Moore

Lessons From The Red Sea
Closing Hymn Day by Day Hymn # 532

Benediction Margaret Moore

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:  This Week: 8:51 pm.              Next Week: 8:57 pm.

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to one and all! We welcome you to our worship services this morning, and pray
that God’s abundant blessings will be yours today. We extend a special welcome to sister Margaret
Moore from the St. John’s Church who is worshipping and sharing with us today.

Thank you to those who have been participating in our Neighbourhood Door-to-Door Ministry
over recent weeks. Please pray that our distribution of "Loving Your Marriage" to hundreds of
homes has (or will) touched hearts for Jesus. Similar ministry will take place in the near future.

Pastor's Vacation - Pastor Jason and family will on vacation from May 26 to June 10. If you
should have a ministry need or emergency, please contact one of our church elders, or call the
Mission office at 745-4051 for assistance.

We extend best  wishes and blessings to our sister Phyllis Batten whose birthday is today!

Fellowship Dinner: Next Sabbath, June 7. We look forward to a Family Ministries focus on that
Sabbath. 

Prayer Group -  Our next meeting for prayer for our church and ministry will take place on Friday,
June 13, at 7:00pm. Location will be at Richard & Dorothy Stagg’s house in Bareneed.  

Mid-Week Bible Studies will be on hold until Tuesday, June 17, at 7:00pm here at the Church. At
that time, we will be studying the subject "The Unpardonable Sin." All are welcomed.

"You Are My Witnesses" Lay Evangelism Discipleship Training will be on hold until Thursday,
June 19, at 7:00pm. Our subject will be "Recognizing Conviction". All are welcome. 

Communion Service will take place on Sabbath, June 28 during our worship service. 

The Adventist Book Centre (ABC) truck will be at Camp Meeting again this year! That means,
you may pre-order from any books, music, or canned vegetarian food the ABC offers, and ask
them to transport it at Camp Meeting for pick up at Woody Acres between Friday, July 18 and
Monday, July 21 only. All pre-orders must be made by Friday, July 11. For more information see
the relevant pages on the bulletin board.

Camp Meeting - Mark your calendars and plan to be in attendance at Camp Meeting this
summer, July 18-26! There are blessings in store and you won't want to miss out on them. 

Notice from the Board of Directors: At the May 25th meeting, it was voted to assign Pastor John
Brushett to the Corner Brook Church effective September 1, 2014. Pastor Brushett has served the
district of Lethbridge/Glovertown/Bonavista as their pastor since fall of 2008. Please pray for the
Brushetts as they make this transition over the summer season. 

CHER Child Sponsorship - We encourage our members to make a love gift toward the
worthwhile cause of helping to support our church’s sponsored child for the year ahead.  You can
see Bob's picture on our bulletin board. Mark your envelope for Community Services.  Thank you!

The "Tell the World About Jesus" Initiative - Pacific Press and ASI have partnered together to
make available The Desire of Ages books in an attractive and affordable manner so that church
can share this wonderful book with their friends, neighbours, and community. Please contact the
ABC at 1-800-263-3791, or visit www.adventistbookcentre.com for ordering information.

The pews at the rear of the sanctuary are reserved for parents with young children. Members
and friends without children are encouraged to move forward to accommodate. 

Remember in Prayer: Our entire church membership, especially those who are sick,
discouraged, or shut-in; Our community outreach plans for the rest of the year - specifically our
neighbourhood outreach; for our church leaders worldwide. 

NEXT SABBATH:     Sermon: Steve and Amanda Matthews Offering: Church Budget


